
Attendees at the BOEMRE Maine Renewable Energy Task Force Meeting 
Belfast, Maine (ME),  September 14, 2010 

 
 
Federal (Non-BOEMRE), Local, State, and Tribal Government Participants 

 
1. Mr. Ron Beck, Chief, Energy and Facilities Branch, 1st Coast Guard District, 

United States (U.S.) Coast Guard (USCG) 
2. Mr. Chris Boelke, Marine Habitat Resources Specialist, Northeast Regional 

Office, National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration (NOAA) National 
Marine Fisheries Service (NMFS) 

3. Mr. Todd Burrowes,  ME Coastal Program, ME State Planning Office (ME SPO) 
4. Ms. Julia Caldwell, Coastal Fellow, ME Coastal Program, ME SPO 
5. Mr. Dennis Damon, Senator, Senate District 28, ME State Senate 
6. Mr. Stewart Fefer, Gulf of ME Program (GOMP) Supervisor, Gulf of ME Coastal 

Program, Falmouth, ME, U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (USFWS) 
7. Ms. Deirdre Gilbert, Special Assistant to Communications, ME Department of 

Marine Resources (ME DMR) 
8. Ms. Cynthia Greene, Office of Ecosystem Protection, U.S. Environmental 

Protection Agency (EPA) 
9. Mr. Keith Hastie, Regional Office Energy Coordinator, Northeast Regional 

Office, USFWS 
10. Mr. John Henshaw, Executive Director, ME Port Authority 
11. Ms. Samantha Horn-Olsen, Planning Division Manager, ME Land Use Regulation 

Commission 
12. Mr. Paul Jacques, Deputy Commissioner, ME Department of Inland Fisheries and 

Wildlife (ME IFW) 
13. Mr. John Kelly, Park Planner, Acadia National Park,  U.S. National Park Service 

(NPS) 
14. Mr. John Kerry, Director of the ME Program, Office of Energy Independence and 

Security, ME SPO 
15. Mr. George Lapointe, Commissioner, ME DMR 
16. Mr. Matthew Lewis, Representative, Passamaquoddy Tribe 
17. Ms. Kathleen Leyden, Director, ME Coastal Program, ME SPO 
18. Mr. Bruce MacDonald, State Representative, ME House of Representatives 
19. Mr. Shawn Mahaney, Senior Project Manager, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 

(USACE) 
20. Mr. Robert Marvinney, State Geologist, ME Geological Society 
21. Mr. Steve Mierzykowski, ME Field Office Acting Supervisor, USFWS 
22. Mr. Jeff Murphy, Biologist, ME Field Station, NOAA NMFS 
23. Ms. Beth Nagusky, Acting Commissioner, ME Department of Environmental 

Protection (ME DEP) 
24. Mr. Matthew Nixon, Senior Planner, ME SPO 
25. Mr. Dan Prichard, Submerged Lands Program Director, ME Department of 

Conservation, Bureau of Parks and Lands 



26. Ms. Jennifer Puser, Deputy Director, Governor's Office of Energy Independence 
and Security 

27. Mr. Chris Rector, Senator, Senate District 22, ME State Senate 
28. Mr. David Saunders, Eastern Regional Archaeologist, Eastern Region, U.S. 

Department of the Interior (DOI), Bureau of Indian Affairs (BIA) 
29. Mr. Arthur Speiss, Senior Archaeologist, ME Historic Preservation Commission 
30. Mr. Jack Sullivan, Regional Environmental and Historic Preservation Officer, 

Region 1, Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) 
31. Mr. Mitchell Tannenbaum, Deputy General Counsel, ME Public Utilities 

Commission 
32. Ms. Karin Tilberg, Senior Policy Advisor, ME Office of the Governor 
33. Mr. Tim Timmerman, Environmental Scientist, Office of Environmental Review, 

Region 1, EPA 
34. Mr. Steven Timpano, Environmental Coordinator, ME IFW 

 
BOEMRE Participants 

 
35. Mr. Greg Adams, Economist, Economics Division  
36. Ms. Maureen Bornholdt, Program Manager, OAEP 
37. Ms. Jessica Bradley, Environmental Protection Specialist, OAEP 
38. Ms. Algene Byrum, Environmental Protection Specialist, OAEP 
39. Ms. Aditi Mirani, ME Project Coordinator, OAEP 
40. Mr. Timothy Redding, Program Analyst, OAEP 
41. Ms. Kathleen (K.D.) Tyree, Archaeologist, OAEP 

 
Public Participants 
 

42. Ms. Jennifer Atkinson, Director, Marine Program, Quebec and Labrador 
Foundation (QLF) 

43. Mr. Michael DeSumma, Multimedia Journalist, WLBZ News Center 2 
44. Mr. Stacey Fitts, Senior Engineer, Kleinschmidt 
45. Mr. Ronald Huber, Executive Director, Penobscot Bay Watch 
46. Ms. Amanda LaBelle, Marine Program Associate, Island Institute 
47. Ms. Suzanne Pude, Community Wind Director, Island Institute 
48. Mr. Jake Ward, Assistant Vice President of Research, Economic Development, 

and Government Relations, University of ME 
 

 
 


